
From: GLEN STAVENS <stav8900@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 6:16:20 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File Number 220401  
  
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from stav8900@aol.com. Learn why this 
is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
8-17-22 
Greetings! 
I am Glen Randall Stavens, a resident of the city of Milwaukee and a tithed member of Saint Mark’s 
Episcopal Church, Milwaukee, in support of File Number 220401. 
I believe that the plans proposed and highlighted for your consideration are a “win/win” for the city, 
community and Saint Mark’s Church. 
As revitalization and new projects are occurring throughout the city of Milwaukee, this plan would add 
to the esthetic and financial stability in the neighborhood surrounding Saint Mark’s Church, therefore I 
request your support of File Number 220401. 
Sincerely, 
Glen Randall Stavens 
8900 West Cheyenne Street 
Milwaukee.  53324 
stav8900@aol.com 
414-617-8035 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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